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                  Notes from the President… 

 
                  Happy New Year, Burlington Shag Club members! Without delay, I first want  

                 say that although the nominee field was extremely narrow, thank you for  

                 electing me as your 2020 president! Along with your topnotch team of officers 

and board, we’ll work hard to make 2020 another over-the-top success. After all, that’s what 

Burlington Shag Club is known for, and am proud to be a small part of a club that only strives 

to outdo its own successes. Thank you, members, for your continued commitment of excellence 

in everything you undertake.  

 

2019 yielded another terrific Hall of Fame winner – congratulations to our past president 

Jack Oakley! Thank you, Jack, for all you’ve done for BSC (and all you will continue to do)! I 

also want to thank another past president – Ronnie Gregory, for a fabulous 2019. Thank 

you, Ronnie, for your mentorship and encouragement. Your confidence in my abilities means 

so much! 

 

BSC’s 2020 membership re-up party is January 24, and as always, it’s the time to show some 

school spirit and team loyalties! This party always turns out to be a fun time of healthy, 

competition with rivals. The party starts at 7pm, so be sure to come out, rejoin, bring your 

friends, and expect a good time!  

 

SOS Midwinter is January 16-19. If you’ve never attended the Midwinter gathering, please 

consider it! Midwinter is a very different SOS – a bit smaller since the temps are colder, but 

with great shag parties everywhere, nonetheless! Remember to get your 2020 SOS card 

asap from Edith Loy before she runs out.  

 

Our Valentine’s benefit will be here before you know it…the committee has been meeting 

and decorations are underway. They need more hands to help – even if you are not ‘crafty’, 

there’s always something you can do to help. You’ll be glad you stepped up, it’s a wonderful 

opportunity to get to know other BSC members. Also, if you want to reserve a table, contact 

Jan Burwell – they sell out quickly!  

 

Keep your eyes on the BSC website, www.burlingtonshagclub.com and the BSC Facebook site 

for news on upcoming activities and area parties. And before I forget, I want to invite all of 

you to the BSC business meetings. They are an important part of BSC involvement. We’d love 

to have your input to help keep BSC successful. Our first business meeting of 2020 is January 

10th at 7pm in the CCL birthday room. Hope to see you there!  

 

In closing, I am looking forward to an exciting year, full of surprises, fun events, more 

community support, and just making wonderful memories with fellow members. I’ve been a 

BSC member since 2009, and it astounds me to think that I already have 10 years of 

celebrating the dance, music, and lifestyle that is the CAROLINA SHAG!  

Baxter and I wish you all a Happy New Year, stay safe and have fun! 

 

Kim Sellars  

2020 BSC President 
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         Board of Directors Meeting 
                                             

December BOD Meeting was held 12/2/19. 

New board members/officers joined our final 

BOD meeting. Board members discussed the 

successes of 2019.  Chairman Rick Turner 

thanked the board members, especially Mary 

and Ronnie Gregory, for helping to guide the 

club through the past year. 

Next board meeting is January 6th at 6pm. 

 

 

                                Submitted by Kim Sellars 

 
 

January business 

meeting will be held on 

January 10th 

 at 7:00pm, Country Club 

Lanes Birthday Room.  

All members are 

welcome to come and 

learn about and 

participate in important 

club business.  

 

January Friday Night DJs 
 

January 3:    Butch Metcalf 
January 10:  Bill Moore 
January 17:  Roy Childress 
January 24:  REUP PARTY Chigger Woods 
January 31:  Darrell Gaither 

February Friday Night  DJs 
 
February 7:    Ron Russ 
February 14:  Rick Burnham 
February 21:  Rick Turner 
February 28:  John Williford 

Re-Up Early....Even though our re-up party is scheduled for 

January 24th, you can go ahead and renew your 

membership ahead of that date.  If there are no changes in 

information to your membership form from this year, you do 

not have to fill out another form for 2020.  Be sure when you 

make your payment for 2020 that you tell whomever is 

taking your money that there are no changes 

Newsletter Deadline 

for the  February 

issue is January 

25th. Please email 

any items you want 

to be considered for 

publication to 

maxkim63@aol.com 

Shag life websites 
www.burlingtonshagclub.com 

www.shagdance.com 

www.shagtour.com 
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Burlington Shag Club 

2019 Hall of Fame 

Jack Oakley 

 

       Burlington Shag Club Christmas Party! 

2020 Officers and Board of Directors Installation 

Burlington Shag Club Rings in the New Year Gatsby Style!  

I am honored to be inducted into our 

club's Hall of Fame. Thank you 

Carolyn Williams for nominating me 

in 2018 and Lucy DuVall for 

nominating me in 2019. Thank you 

2019 Hall of Fame committee for 

selecting me. It has been a 

tremendous honor to have served as 

your President and to work along 

side many dedicated members on 

many successful events.  Darlene and 

I have so much enjoyed sharing with 

our fellow club members, our love for 

shagging, our love for beach, boogie 

and blues, and love for helping 

others. We especially cherish the 

lifelong friendships we have made 

since joining the shag lifestyle. 

                         God bless you all, 

                                Jack Oakley 



January Birthdays 

 
Bill Shreve                1/1 

Robin Bridges        1/2 

Tom Pate                  1/4 

Roy Childress            1/7 

Dawn Lewis        1/11 

Rena Davis        1/12 

Joan Kimbro        1/13 

Judy Smith        1/13 

Mary Ann Lynch         1/14 

Gail  Paschall        1/14 

Danny Shelton        1/14 

Wanda Cavin           1/18 

Kaye Jones               1/18 

Cheryl Lee                1/18 

Andrea Loy        1/21 

Pam McHone             1/21 

Kenny Warren        1/21 

Ed Willis                   1/22 

Louise Flanigan        1/23 

C.B. Kimbro        1/23 

Bobbie Jolly              1/23 

Lisa Warren        1/24 

Chigger Woods         1/24 

Dwight Stanton          1/25 

John Williford           1/28 

Amy Crawford        1/31 

  

  

 

SUNSHINE NEWS 

 

• Daren DuVall had another surgery on 

December 23rd went well and is in the 

process of moving to Kindred for 

continuing rehabilitation. Please 

remember Daren in your prayers along 

with Allen and Lucy as they are the 

caregivers.   

 

• Kent Bradsher mother passed away on 

December 23rd . Please keep Kent and 

Teresa and their family in your thoughts 

and prayers 

 

• Ronnie Gregory brother Steve had a 

stroke and is home and recovering. Keep 

him in your prayers. 

 

• Stephen Stearns is having continuing 

health issues. Nita has requested that we 

keep him in prayer 

 

Please contact Debbie Burnham with 

Sunshine News dburnham@triad.rr.com 

                   336-491-4927 

February Birthdays   

Tommy Fuller        2/4 

Mike Gumala        2/4 

Clarence Marshall     2/4 

David Holmes         2/7 

Wes Turner        2/7 

Phyllis McCubbins    2/9 

Mary Fogleman        2/11 

Ron Wilkerson       2/11 

Kent Bradsher       2/12 

Jan Burwell       2/15 

Hal Williams       2/15 

Ron Jeffries       2/16 

Lee Neese       2/17 

Robert Lee               2/18 

Linda Thompson      2/19 

Elaine Mills       2/21 

Jim West       2/23 

Brant Massey       2/24 

Lee Myers       2/28 

2020 

January  

January 16 -19 MidWinter 

 

April  
April 16-25 Spring Safari 

April 25 1pm Parade 

 

July  

July 10-11 Summer Workshop 

Hosted by Smokey Mountain  

Shaggers  at Ramsey Hotel 

Pigeon Forge, TN 

 

July 14-19 Junior SOS 

 

September  
September 17-27 Fall Migration 

Through the National FastDance Association, our club 

dance activities are properly and legally licensed by: 
 

Get your 2020 SOS cards 

now  for $30. If you wait till 

you are at  the Beach they 

are $35. Contact  Edith Loy at 

edithloy@triad.rr.com or see 

Edith at Showtime Lounge 

on Friday nights. 

Burlington Shag 

Club demonstrates 

the Shag Dance at 

Paramount Theater’s 

Beach Blast with the 

Embers featuring 

Craig Woolard! 
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